

November 1, 2021

Dear Parent,

As we prepare for another year of our Preschool and Pre-Kindergarten programs we are filled with much gratitude to all the families and parishioners that have supported this program. We appreciate and value the opportunity to have a Catholic based program for our youngest members.

Everyday I am touched when I see our eager preschoolers come into the building. It not only warms my heart, but the older students and teachers as well. Our preschool program is a wonderful part of our school.

We would like to begin the pre-registration for the 2022-2023 school year. Please complete the online registration forms on our website www.svdp-school.org/Preschool and submit it along with their original birth certificate and a copy of their baptismal certificate to the school office by Monday, November 15th. A \$150.00 non-refundable deposit is required with each registration. If this causes any hardship for a family, please do not hesitate to contact me.

- *2-Day preschool program: a child must be 3 by September 1, 2022
- *3-Day pre-kindergarten program: a child must be 4 by September 30, 2022
- *5-Day program is for children that are 4 by July 31st and are entering Kindergarten the following year. All children are required to be toilet trained.

Registered parishioners and those already in the preschool program will have priority for acceptance. If you have any questions about anything, please do not hesitate to contact me at marcheseb@svdpomaha.org

Thank you for your interest. We look forward to a wonderful experience for your child.

Sincerely,

Dr. Barbara Marchese Principal St. Vincent de Paul School